
Dear Parents, 

I write to you at the end of another busy and productive half term. There has been so much happening 

around school in the last few weeks, I really don’t know where to start! 

Choir 

Yesterday, our school choir went to Asda to sing Christmas songs for all the shoppers. They raised lots of 

money for Breast Cancer Research through donations made by the public. Mrs Dowell received so many 

compliments about our lovely children and their singing, everybody really enjoyed it. Well done choir! 

Nativity 

On Wednesday, our Reception class wowed us all with their performance of the Nativity. There wasn’t a 

dry eye in the house! It amazes us every year that 4 and 5 year olds can remember so many words to the 

songs and all the actions that go with them, not to mention the children who sang solo! I’m sure all their 

parents will agree, it was a very special day. 

Winter Fayre 

Once again our Friends of Bradley Winter Fayre was a huge success and raised £1104.85. This money is 

used for resources for the children. Thank you to the staff and Friends of Bradley for organizing the event 

and for your kind donations and support at the fayre. 

Science & Industry Museum 

On Monday, Year 6 visited the Manchester Science and Industry Museum and had a brilliant day! They 

learned all about the Lancashire cotton industry, completed a science workshop about structures and en-

joyed a wide range of science exhibits in the experiment zone! As always, they were beautifully behaved 

and asked some excellent questions. Well done Year 6! 

MADD Week 

Our annual week of music, art, drama and dance has started! Yesterday we kicked off with a whole school 

music performance and dance. A professional singer led the children in popular songs and everyone had a 

dance and sing along. The children (and staff) loved it! Today we are very proud to have our Bradley Art 

Exhibition, showcasing the children’s art work and next week all the children will perform for the rest of 

school. We can’t wait! 

Christmas Parties 

Over the next few days, all the children will have their class Christmas Party, with games, music and food. 

Thank you to all our parents who so generously provide food for the children to enjoy. 

Gold Book Awards 

On Thursday next week, we will celebrate the achievements of many of our children in the Golden Book 

Assembly. Children who have 100% attendance will also receive a little surprise.  If your child has won a 

certificate, you will be invited to our assembly to watch them receive their award. 

 

I am always astounded by the support and generosity of our families here at Bradley and cannot thank 

you enough for your continued commitment and enthusiasm to help the school and children. On behalf of 

all the staff, I would like to wish you all a very happy Christmas and a prosperous New Year. 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs S Taylor 

Headteacher. 
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Don’t forget to book the Christmas Lunch! If your child is currently a 

packed lunch but would like this special dinner, please phone the office 

to let us know and pay £2.40 on Scopay.  

We raised a huge £1104.85 at the Winter Fayre. Thank you to everyone 

who came and joined in the fun! 

CHRISTMAS PARTIES  

Year 5 and 6 have their Christmas parties  on Monday 18th December. Year 3 and 4 have 

their Christmas parties on Tuesday 19th December. All children can come to school in 

their party clothes on their party day! 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY:  

Everybody can come to school wearing a Christmas jumper or festive colours on 

Wednesday 20th December!  

The next school holiday:  

School will close next Thursday 21st December at 1:30pm for the Christmas            

holiday. Please collect your child on time. School will reopen on Monday 8th 

January 2024. 

National Wraparound Childcare               
Programme (Childcare Before and After 

School) – Parent Survey  

Following on from our Parent Governor             

ballot, we can confirm that Mrs Madiha 

Malik will be our new parent governor. 

Thank you to everybody who voted.  
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